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Interested parties, 

 

The City of Escondido is updating its Climate Action Plan (“CAP”), which will consist of strategies 

intended to guide efforts for reducing greenhouse gas (“GHGs”) emissions.  As part of the update 

process, the City created an e-newsletter to provide timely and informative news about the 

planning process so that residents, businesses, and community members would know more about 

Project and how to be involved.   

 

WHAT’S GOING ON RIGHT NOW 

 

With much of the outreach complete, and the CAP finalized, the City has scheduled the CAP 

update for public hearings.  The first public hearing is scheduled with the Planning Commission 

on October 27, 2020.  You can review the public notice and the staff report at the link below.  

(Please note that the staff report will be published on October 22, 2020.)  After the Planning 

Commission’s review is complete, the item will be scheduled for a public hearing with the City 

Council.   

 

https://www.escondido.org/planning-commission.aspx 

 

Please take a look at this CAP document and let us know what you think.  The link is provided 

below. 

 

https://www.escondido.org/climate-action-plan-documents.aspx 

 

STAY INFORMED 

 

Visit the City’s Project website at https://www.escondido.org/climate-action-plan-documents.aspx 

for more information about the CAP update process.  This is an online source to review all Project 

related documents as they become available.   

 

For all Project related questions, please contact Mike Strong, Community Development Director, 

at mstrong@escondido.org 
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